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Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 
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December 20, 1949 

Mr. Fletcher has asked me to acknowledge your 
report of reception of December 13. 

We very much appreciate your detailed letter, 
the technical portions of which are of particular 
interest to our Chief Engineer, Ellis Call. Our 
programming for Monday, Lecember 13, compares exactly 
with your report. 

We wish you continued success in your DX-ing 
and hope you enjoy a happy holiday season. 

Sincerely yours, 

RADI SERVICE CCRPCRATION 

Oliv: M. L 
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AFFILIATED WITH THE NATIONAL BROADCASTING COMPANY 


